Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

MAY 19 2025

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 11} s. 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary, Secondary and SHS Heads
All others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the venue for the Seminar on
Innovative Instructional Supervision with AI Application, scheduled on May
20-21, 2025, has been identified and confirmed.

The activity shall be held at the Abucay Multi-Purpose Cooperative,
Abucay, Bataan. All provisions of the Division Memorandum No. 190, s. 2025, titled
“INNOVATIVE INSTRUCTIONAL SUPERVISION WITH AI APPLICATION" shall
remain in effect.

For guidance and reference.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
N Schools Division Superintendent
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